
Submission to Fuel Efficiency Standard

These are our points in submitting to the proposed Fuel Efficiency Standard.

We would like to see legislation which:

• Delivers genuine reductions in emissions from new cars sold in Australia – avoiding credits 
and loopholes that undermine their effectiveness 

• Is mandatory and legislated – auto manufacturers shouldn’t be able to opt out 
• Sets Australia on a strong pathway to a zero emissions fleet – with a target of all new 

vehicles sold being zero emissions by 2035 at the latest 
• Aligns with other car markets like New Zealand, the United States and Europe as a 

minimum – so Australia moves up the queue for cleaner, cheaper vehicles 
• Starts as soon as possible – every new vehicle sold today will likely be on the road for at 

least the next 10 years, so we cannot delay. 

Please implement policy ASAP!

Sincerely,

Verrierdale Residents Group


